
 

Kids Club 207-780-1421 

Email:  Brigitte@biccc.org 

 

Administrative Office 

Mailing Address” 

502 Cave Ave. B.I 98110 

(206) 842-6525 

 

Martin Blevins, Bookkeeper 

Accounts@biccc.org 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

 

Friday, February 14th 

Valentine’s Day 

 

 

 

Monday, February 17th 

BISD & BICCC Closed 

President’s Day Ob-
served 

 

 

 

Tuesday—Friday, February 18th-
21st Mid Winter Break 

BISD Closed—BICCC Open 

BICCC is proudly sponsored by: 

  Conference Week & Mid Winter Break 

Conference Week for K—8th grade is just around the corner! (February 12th-
14th).  If parents need extra days of care beyond your child’s normal schedule, 
please let the staff know.  We’ll be happy to accommodate.   

 

Parents; please remember to pack your child a nut free, heat up free lunch for 
this week. 

 

Has the cold and wet weather left you feeling like you need to chase the sun? Wait 
no more! Monday, February 17th, both BISD and BICCC are closed for Presi-
dent’s Day.  BISD will be closed February 18th—February 21st for Mid-
Winter Break, BICCC will be open.   

  

If a sunny destination is in your sights, please let us know by giving us a call or 
sending an email.  This information helps us plan our staffing schedules and  activ-
ities throughout the break.  

A few quick reminders: 

• Kids Club will open with Big Kids from 7:30—9:00 AM.  We will be at our 
location from 9 to 5:00 PM then back to Big Kids until closing at 5:30 PM.  In 
the event that the number of children attending both programs each day is low-
er than twenty, we will combine between 4:00—4:30 PM.    

 

What’s Happening! 

The month of January kept staff and kids busy with great themes and activities that 
fueled our imaginations and our brains! 

• Our studies of Japan gave us insight into how the private sector and govern-
ment have come together in their advancements in earthquake technology to 
build better commercial and residential structures.  The children learned the 
cultural significance behind the ancient tea ceremony, and the history of the 
kimono.  Did you know that the country’s oldest kimono making establishment 
Chiso, was found in 1555?! 

• Did you know that Hatsheput was an Egyptian Queen who was the first to   
promote a botanical expedition or that Tapputi-Belatekallim was a Mesopota-
mian perfume maker who is often considered the first recorded chemist? Our 
Women in Science week inspired all of our children as we looked back 
through history to learn about individuals whose presence influenced lives, but 
may not have had the loudest voices.     

Looking forward to a February full of more great educational and fun adventures! 
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